
 
 
August 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
This afternoon, Governor Murphy announced that the New Jersey Department of Education 
(NJDOE) will be providing new guidelines requiring all students, with a few exceptions, to wear 
face coverings in schools, even when social distancing. 
 
We recognize that this announcement may have an impact on your previous response to our 
survey regarding your preference for the A/B Hybrid Schedule or the 100% Virtual Schedule. 
Please provide the district a day to review the impact of this announcement on our reopening 
plans as well.  
 
Dr. Marciante will be sending out a letter on Wednesday that explains the effect of this change 
on our reopening plan and provides guidance on how to change your scheduling preference, if 
needed. 
 
We appreciate your support! 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
  
Nicole Santora, Ed.D. 
 
 
 
 


